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July 29, 2022
Dear Business Partner,
From July 28, 2022 to August 8, 2022 (local time), the UK will host The Commonwealth Games. During the period, all postcodes in Birmingham are expected to experience varying degrees of delays due to road closures and restrictions.

During this period, the delivery time of some areas dispatched via Hermes, DPD and some Yodel may be affected. If there are areas where delivery is interrupted, the service provider will notify you in time, please be informed. SaleYee will also pay close attention to the latest situation of service providers, and will inform you of any updates in time.
Please refer to the attachment for the areas that may be affected by Hermes&Yodel&DPD.
Affected areas: United Kingdom
The shipping method affected: Standard Shipping - all channels of HERMES, all channels of yodel
                           Economy Shipping -DPD-UK 

We are sorry for the inconvenience and hope you understand. For more latest shipping information, please stay tuned to our platform. 

SaleYee will always do its best to provide partners with better services. Thank you for your continued commitment and support to SaleYee.
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